
Extract from an e-mail from Mr R Alderman on 9 October 2015 

 
Bob and Sheila Alderman are important members of the Box Community. Bob has served for a 
number of years as chairman of Julian House, Bath, and was formerly headmaster of Hardenhuish 
School, Chippenham.  

Alan Payne 

 

Sent from Windows Mail 

 

From:  
Sent:  Friday ,  9   October   2015  15 : 05 
To: john.watling@wiltshire.gov.uk 
Cc: alantpayne@yahoo.co.uk 

 

Dear Mr Watling, 

My wife and I have been residents of Ashley for 34 years. We have read all the literature on the 
suggested boundary changes of Rudloe etc and can see absolutely no reason to support what 
appears to be a really cynical land grab on the part of a handful of Corsham people who have in any 
case totally failed to make a case. We shall be attending the 14 October meeting and will be voicing 
my total opposition to the proposals. 

Yours sincerely 

Bob Alderman 
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